FIITRR  Community Arts Hall cOVID Policy
(updated 26JAN2023)

The local, regional, state, national and worldwide COVID pandemic situation changes
as the virus variants and our ability to manage them changes.

COVID is an airborne virus. Increased air exchange in rooms decreases the spread.
Carpenter’s Barn has installed a new furnace and air filtration system with MIRV 14
filters which circulates the air approximated every 12 minutes. Classes and work tables
for classes are maintained so all participants can be at least 6 feet apart.

This policy is informed by the current metrics reported for Madison County Health
Department and on the website CovidActNow.org. This policy will be updated to reflect
the current situation.

As of January 26, 2023 we are at MEDIUM to LOW Risk Level for ten consecutive days,
our protocol is updated to reflect this safer situation.

Health-conscious behavior is encouraged. Please do not enter Carpenter’s Barn if you
are sick, symptomatic or have recently been exposed to COVID.

Social distancing and wearing masks is an appreciated choice.



